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CHANCERY NOTICE 
 

 MINOR TRANSFER OF PRIESTS 

The Archbishop,  upon consultation with the College of Consultors, had announced on                 

7 November 2023 at Kudat during Priests’  Meeting, the minor transfers of priests as below: 

1. Fr. Peter Chung from St. Joseph Husband of Mary, Kiulu will be transferred to Stella Maris,  

Tanjung Aru. 

2. Fr. Florian Marcus from St. Edmund,  Kota Belud will be transferred to St. Joseph Husband 

of Mary , Kiulu. 

3. Fr. Maxmilliano Hontor from St. Peter Claver,  Ranau, will be transferred to St. Edmund, 

Kota Belud. 

4. Fr. Wilson Francis from St. Michael, Penampang will be transferred to St. Peter Claver, 

Ranau. 

The transfer is effective 1st December 2023. 

In the meantime, the newly ordained priest, Fr. Bradley Stephen will be posted at St. John, 

Tuaran with immediate effect. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Rev. Fr. Wilfred Atin 

Chancellor, 

Archdiocese of Kota Kinabalu. 
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